
MONROE COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION 
 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS INQUIRY RESPONSE 
 
 
 
Disclaimer:  This Notice to Bidders is being provided by the Monroe County Road Commission (MCRC) 
as a courtesy service to contractors.  In preparation of this Notice to Bidders, the Monroe County Road 
Commission has endeavored to offer current, correct and clearly expressed information.  This information 
is not a part of the contract documents and has no contractual standing.  The information provided will not 
be accepted as documentation as a basis to file a claim. 
 

MCRC Project No.:  

Project Description: 2016 Bridge Inspections & Load Ratings West Group 

Bid Date: Tuesday, November 8, 2016 at 12:00 pm 

Responded By: Frank Westenkirchner 

Response Date: November 1, 2016 
 
 
 
The following question(s) and answer(s) are provided below in response to an inquiry received regarding 
the above project: 
 
 
Question No. 1: For the bridges that need to be load rated are existing plans available?    

Answer No. 1: As list of available plans, shop drawings and previous load ratings has been 
prepared and placed on our website for informational purposes. This 
information will be provided to the selected Consultant upon award of the 
Contract. See “Reference-Plan File Information WEST”  
 

  

  

  

 


